10/15/2013 2:30 ME staff meeting
· Notified all of the staff (Dr. Alvi, Dr Shih, Dr. Frank) of the new requirements
· Our Project Plans and Scope may change significantly to account for the new requirements
· Any changes will be discussed in the Midterm 1 Presentation and Midterm 1 Report
· Dr Alvi’s feedback of the Project Plans and Project Scope were generally positive
· 3 members need to present in Midterm 1 and the 5 rest of the members need to present in Midterm 2
· The staff suggested that Mark will probably better off presenting for Midterm 2 since we will get more time to practice and set up video conference
· Midterm 1 presentation is Tues 10/22/13 6:25 P.M.
